Alpena County Office of Emergency Management & E911 Services

720 W. Chisholm Street, Suite #13

Alpena, MI 49707

(989) 354-9821

To: Board of Commissioners

Date: May 2, 2024

Re: Continuation of Ballot-Supported 911 Surcharge

Commissioners,

As part of 911's annual required reporting to the State 911 Office, I am requesting adoption of the attached resolution signifying to the State that Alpena County will continue collection of its ballot-supported 911 surcharge of \$3.00 per month with no changes in the amount from July 1, 2024 through June 30, 2025.

Thank you,

Wenn Elkee)
Kim Elkie
Director

